
T H O M A S  |  G R E E N B R I E R  |  I V Y  H I L L  |  O L I V E  |  P A T T O N

S O U T H  |  D R Y D E N  |  W E S T G A T E  |  W I N D S O R

January 25, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians & Staff:

Your child might bring home their iPad/Chromebook today in preparation for a possible inclement
weather day.

At this time, I expect that we will be IN SCHOOL on Wednesday, January 26, 2022 .  As you know, we
would need to see temperatures sustained at the -15 degree mark (-30 windchill) before we would
cancel school due to temperatures.  The National Weather Service does NOT forecast temperatures this
low for Wednesday.

Nonetheless, I want our students to be prepared should the forecast worsen.  I would, of course, notify
families if the weather impacts our plan to be in school tomorrow.

Again, we expect to be IN SCHOOL on Wednesday, January 26, 2022.

Sincerely,

Lori D. Bein, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Para esta carta en español, haga clic aquí.
Aby otrzymać ten list w języku polskim, kliknij tutaj.

1200 South Dunton Avenue | Arlington Heights, IL 60005 | 847.758.4900
www.sd25.org | @ahsd25 | fb.com/ahsd25
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